
 
YOUR SUPPORT 
enables the Foodbank 
to serve record 
number of people 
The need for help with groceries was at an all-

time high in 2023. More than 3 million visits 

were made to our hunger-relief network. But in 
partnership with you and our amazing 
hunger-relief partners, we distributed 
nearly 35 million pounds of food, the 
equivalent of 27.2 million meals. 

As 2024 unfolds, we’re excited about our future 

work. The construction project at the Main Campus 

in Akron has come to an end, meaning the new 

Venarge Family Food Pantry & Resource Center has 

begun to serve families with nourishing groceries 

and other support services beyond food. Increased 

food storage capacity and the optimization of 

our operational logistics through a two-campus 

infrastructure have set your Foodbank up for success 

as we head into the new year. We anticipate the 

needs of our neighbors will remain high, so we 

appreciate your continued support and kindness.   
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